4998 Registration Questions
___________________________________________________________________
These questions are included as part of the HNR 4998 online registration form. This form must be submitted by the student and approved by both the mentor and Honors Program Director. Answers to the following questions, should be developed in conversation with the faculty mentor. The more thorough and specific the answers to these questions, the better. The deadline for 4998 registration is noted on the Honors Calendar. Late registrations will not be accepted.  
Research Title:  (Must be no more that 30 Characters)
Our regular meeting times will be: (should be at least once per week and not TBD)
At these meetings, we usually will spend our time by: (please describe typical agenda/activities)
Hours per week the student will be expected to work on the thesis project: (should comply with Undergraduate Research Program guidelines, which state a minimum of 3 hours per week per credit hour)
Specific tasks to be completed this semester include:  (provide an extensive and detailed list.  If the student has not yet submitted a thesis proposal, include that task in the list).
Expected timeline: (subject to change, of course, but this is the tentative plan) 
The grade for this semester will be assigned on the following basis: (please explain specifically)
Note: At the end of the form, you will be required to agree to the following: 
“By checking this box you affirm that the work being registered for complies with all institutional policies: 
1. The work fundamentally reflects the project as set forth in the original Honors thesis proposal, and
2.  you will attend mandatory meetings related to the Honors thesis and turn in the appropriate end-of-semester report;
3. if the work simultaneously fulfills another program (e.g., Lumen), those program guidelines are also adhered to; 
4. if the work involves research with human participants, appropriate IRB approval has been obtained prior to data collection, and; 
5. if the work involves research outside the U.S., the work has been reviewed and approved by an appropriate member of the Isabella Cannon Centre.”
 
 
 

